
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Children's Capital of Culture is excited to be working with Rotherham School Games to host a festival 
of movement and dance on Tuesday 10th June at the Civic Theatre and your child is invited to attend 
and perform. The children have been asked to share creative dance or movement pieces inspired by 
the four themes of Children's Capital of Culture. 

The children in Y4HS have been rehearsing a dance piece together that they would like to take to the 
Civic Centre to perform. The dance is linked to the theme of belonging to a community and has been 
choreographed by the children themselves. They are very proud of the work they have produced 
together and it has been a pleasure teaching them! 

I would strongly encourage all the children to attend the festival to present their dance piece as this 
is such an exciting opportunity. If your child would like to attend, please fill out the Google Form and 
give your permission by Wednesday 22nd May.  

https://forms.gle/1JHtWcpYzBKBiWma9 

The festival will take place during school hours and there will be no charge to pupils. Unfortunately 
due to limited space, parents cannot attend this event. 

Many thanks for your support 

Miss Poole 
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